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COMPLETION OF PROPOSED INVESTMENT IN TENDERIN SDN. BHD.  

 

 

 

The board of directors (“Board”) of shopper360 Limited (the “Company”) refers to the Company’s 

announcement on 17 March 2021 in relation to the Group’s proposed investment in Tenderin Sdn. Bhd. 

(“Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall have the same 

meaning ascribed to them in the Announcement.   

 

Further to the Announcement, the Board is pleased to announce that the Proposed Subscription has 

been completed on 4 May 2021 in accordance with the terms and conditions of the SSA. The registration 

of SSB as a shareholder of Tenderin will be on or before 11 May 2021, and consequently as of the date 

thereof, SSB will be a 3.81% shareholder of Tenderin.   
 

 

 

 

By order of the Board 

 

Chew Sue Ann 

Executive Chairman and Group Managing Director  

4 May 2021  
 
 

 
 

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the 

Company’s sponsor (the “Sponsor”), ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd., in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the 

Catalist Rules.  

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 

responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the statements 

or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Alice Ng, Director of Continuing Sponsorship, ZICO Capital 

Pte. Ltd. at 8 Robinson Road, #09-00 ASO Building, Singapore 048544, telephone (65) 6636 4201. 

 

 
 


